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Georgia welcomes the Delegation of Jamaica and thanks the head of Delegation for the presentation of the national report.
Georgia notes with appreciation measures introduced by the Government of Jamaica aimed at improving the promotion and protection of human rights within the current review cycle.
Georgia welcomes efforts by the Government to achieve gender equality, as well as implementing the National Strategic Action Plan to Eliminate Gender-based and sexual Violence. Georgia also welcomes improved measures to protect the right of the child, including the launching the Global Partnership to end Violence against Children. 
With this, we recommend the Government of Jamaica:
· To take further steps towards establishment of a National Human Rights Institution;
· To continue its efforts to ensure that persons living with and affected by HIV can access treatment, care and support services without fear of discrimination.

We wish the Delegation of Jamaica successful UPR.
